
 

NEWSLETTER 

HINDLEY JUNIOR AND INFANT SCHOOL 

FRIDAY 7th SEPTEMBER 2018 

IT’S WONDERFUL TO BE BACK! 

Hello everyone, may I start with a warm welcome back to school and a special wel-

come to families and children who are joining us for the first �me. Thank you for 

making sure your children are looking smart, they are a credit to you all! The teach-

ers have been working hard over the holidays and the classrooms look fabulous.  

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Tuesday 11th of Septem-

ber at 9:00 a.m. to take our class photographs. Informa�on about 

purchasing these photos will follow. 

MEET THE TEACHER 

Once again we are holding ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions in school. At this mee�ng, 

the teacher will share key informa�on, their expecta�ons and provide you with an 

overview of the year ahead. Each session will last approximately 30 minutes from 

2:45. Parents and carers are expected to enter via the classroom doors. The �mes 

and dates are as follows: 

Monday 10
th

 Sept- Y5 

Tuesday 11th September—Early Years and Year 1 

Wednesday 12th September—Year 2 and Year 3 

Thursday 13th September—Year 4  

Friday 14th September—Year 6 

Please do your very best to a3end. 

REPORTING AN ISSUE 

Please remember, when repor�ng a problem, your first port of call is your child’s 

class teacher. If you feel the ma3er is s�ll unresolved a4er doing so, you may re-

quest to speak with a Key Stage Manager EYFS/KS1—Miss Raffé and KS2—Mrs 

Wolfenden. 



MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

We will be hos�ng a coffee morning on Tuesday 25th of Sep-

tember at 9:00 a.m. Please drop in and enjoy a cake, drink 

and a chat. All proceeds will go to this wonderful cause. Any 

dona�ons of cakes will be gratefully received, please bring 

them to the school office on Monday 24th September. Thank 

you for your support—Miss Rawding 

CLASS DOJO 

Once again this year we will be using Class Dojo to celebrate 

the achievements of your fabulous children. You should have 

receiced your ’Parent Code’ however, if you require any sup-

port in seBng this up please speak to Miss Horrocks at the 

school office.  

...AND FINALLY 

Thank you for all con�nuing to choose our school for your 

children, we cannot wait to give them a wonderful year! 

Kind regards, Mrs Nash. 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Metro-fresh, our school lunch provider, have informed us 

that in a bid to reduce the amount of plas�c we waste, they 

will no longer be providing plas�c spoons for children to 

use at lunch�me. As a result, children who have a packed 

lunch will need to bring a spoon from home. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

This week, your child will have brought home a Data Collec�on Sheet. Please make 

any updates necessary, sign and return to school as soon as possible to ensure we 

hold the correct informa�on for your child. Please note that you will need to sign 

and return your form even if there are no changes to the informa(on on it. 


